
Social Media Parent Consultation October 2015 

At Egton School we have always prided ourselves on being ‘ahead of the game’ in modern technologies.  Sadly 

until fibre optic broadband reaches the village we are told that we are unable to progress further in terms of our 

hardware in school. 

However as governors we are keen to explore further the opportunities to embrace social media as a school.  It 

would help us if you could complete this questionnaire and return to our school to contribute to our discussions 

and decision making.  Thank you. 

1. Are you a user of social media e.g. facebook, twitter, Instagram etc      YES        NO   Please circle 

If yes please answer questions 2-3 

If no please proceed to question 4 

 

2.  Which social media sites do you use? 

 

3. How often do you use social media?  Please circle 

DAILY  WEEKLY RARELY 

 

 

4. How do you access your social media?  Please circle 

SMART PHONE   IPAD   DESKTOP COMPUTER/LAPTOP 

 

5. Would you consider becoming a user if you could link with the school? 

 

Many schools already use social media successfully.  We are considering using social media to be able to share our 

successes and daily activities and events of the school as they are happening and to add another dimension to our 

communication with our parents and community. 

6.  What would you like to see on any social media site for Egton CE VA Primary School? 

 

 

7. Would you link to a social media site that belonged to the school in the future? 

 

Please share any thoughts/comments with us to help us make our decisions for the future.  Your opinion is 

important to us.   

 

 

Thank you.  The Governing Body – Egton CE VA Primary School. 

The results of this consultation will be discussed at the November 2015 Governors’ Meeting. 

Please return your form by the end of term.  Thank you. 


